
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
March 30, 2010 
 
TO:  Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE:  Post grant STC 
 
At the client's request we placed the internal photos in STC status after grant - the appropriate letter is on file. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc. 
Direct 717-676-3203 


